
February 25, 2016 

Bloomfield, Iowa 

Boardroom-Courthouse 

1:00 P.M. 

 

 The Davis County Board of Supervisors met in special session on Thursday, February 25, 

2016, with Chairman Matt Greiner and Member  Ron Bride present. 

 

 The Board met with Auditor Linda Humphrey and considered office budgets.  Ron Bride 

made motion, seconded by Dale Taylor and carried unanimously, to file the budget with the 

Auditor to be published, and to set budget hearing for March 14, 2016, at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Matt Greiner moved to adjourn; Ron Bride seconded; carried unanimously. 

 


